
The Church of England has today published its detailed responses to the recommendations of the IICSA report from October. As the report

stated, the Church of England failed to protect some children and young people from sexual predators within their midst. While the Church will

continue to apologise, the main focus is now recognising the distress caused particularly to victims and survivors and acting to improve its

safeguarding structures and to change its culture. 

The recommendations made by the Inquiry have been accepted in full. Our response document focuses on response to victims and survivors

including redress, structure and independence, information sharing, revision of the Clergy Discipline Measure and external audits.  

To successfully deliver these recommendations an IICSA safeguarding programme has been set up, with a governance structure to ensure the

work is closely monitored.  The Archbishops’ Council, who led the response to IICSA on behalf of the institutional church, will be responsible for

ensuring the work is completed (with updates to the House of Bishops and General Synod).  
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